
 

 

 
 

27 March 2018 

 

To: The Secretary to Cabinet and Head of Civil Service, Prime Minister’s Office 

 

Private Notice Question 

 

I have to inform you that the Honourable Leader of the Opposition,  

Mr Charles Gaëtan Xavier Luc Duval, GCSK, F.C.A., MP, has given notice of the 

following Private Notice Question which he proposes to put to the Honourable Prime 

Minister, Minister of Home Affairs, External Communication and National Development 

Unit, Minister of Finance and Economic Development at the sitting to be held today, 

Tuesday 27 March 2018 at 11.30 a.m. 
 

 

To ask the Honourable Prime Minister, Minister of Home Affairs, External 

Communication and National Development Unit, Minister of Finance and 

Economic Development – 

 

 

Whether, he will state if he has taken cognizance of the public demand for a 

far ranging and complete Commission of Inquiry on the Alvaro Sobrinho affair 

and further state if the terms of the Commission of Inquiry, as announced on 

Friday 23 March instant, will be widened accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

      Bibi Safeena Lotun (Mrs) 

    Clerk of the National Assembly  


